Speaking Career Development Event Committee Meeting 
August 2, 2013, VATAT Conference


Friday morning, August 2nd the SCDE Committee met in Room 101/102 at the VATAT conference. Dr. Rudy Tarpley chaired the inaugural meeting. Good impute from all members in attendance. With the best interest of the students and teachers in mind, several items were discussed and several motions were voted on and passed. This is all based on the assumption that changes will be needed to be approved by the board of directors in September. 
Discussed:


1. New rule changes. 


2. Clarified wording that alternate does not go on, but can if 1st drops out.


3. Clarified that student can speak in Soils and Public Speaking.


4. Spanish Creed is an invitational so it does not fall under our auspice.


5. Discussed better judging instructions and selection of judges. Some contest only had 1 AST 
and 1 heat did not have an AST as a judge. Found out judges selected by Foundation.

6. Dr. Tarpley explained all that goes into getting and grading manuscripts. Also discusses duplicate scripts; and some speaking judges scoring manuscripts as they go. 

Voted and Passed:


1. Student can only compete in 2 events/division. 


2. Unanimously (including Dr. Tarpley) passes motion to not score manuscripts. Still submit for 
duplicate/original verification.


(This is due to the long running history of no feedback, inconsistency of scoring, 



changing sources, APA not used at college level, etc.) 

3. Add wording to not include abstract.


4. Close vote to change Jr. time limit to 5-7 minutes to better match contest held at the 
stockshows.


5. Post results for heats and finals on judging card. This is to assist students on recordbook and 
scholarships. 

